
," ", .,

.
i'

P.O. Box 2403, Palmerston, N.T., 0831.
1305, (lot 2382), leonino Road, Darwin River, N.T.

08-89886229, <kylegj@bigpond.com>

5 April, 2002

Mr Alex Zapantis
Assistant Secretary
Office of Supervising Scientist

~?j GPO Box 461to ,.",.., DARWIN NT 0801

Dear Sirs,

I am a former employee of the Ranger Uranium Mine Environmental
laboratory at Jabiru. From 1993 to 1998, I was a Technical Officer with
responsibility to collect and analyse samples for the purposes of statutory

reporting.

In recent times, the press has featured articles alleging that Ranger has a
poor record in respect of spills both inside and outside its RRZ, has been
less than transparent in its reporting, and is generally not up to standard

with its environmental monitoring.

The publicity convinced me that I should make another effort to draw some

matters to the attention of the authorities. I say "another", because,
throughout the tenure of my employment with Ranger, I tried to alert its
management to various matters, and to take remedial or preventative
action. My efforts were not met with success.

Among its stories on the subject, the press has not canvassed the fact that
Ranger no longer maintains a functional laboratory and contracts out its
statutory analyses. That practice has increased my level of concern.

Accordingly, I have attached a statement and supporting documents for
your consideration. In the statement, I provide details of a number of
issues which I believe expose Ranger to charges of failing to honour the
conditions of its authorisation to operate the mine. Those issues are:

I 1. Under-reporting and mis-reporting in respect of an RRZ infringementI 

on the Corridor Road in December, 1997;
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